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Article 29: Your education should help you use and develop your talents and abilities.  It should also help you 

learn to live peacefully, protect the environment and respect other people. 

Article 31: You have the right to play and rest. 
 

Email: mandalemill.school@stockton.gov.uk 

   

Mandale Mill – Making an Impact on Lifelong Learning 

 

Thorntree Road, Thornaby, 

Stockton-on-Tees, 
TS17 8AP 

Tel: 01642 647010 
 

 Headteacher: Miss L. Moore 
 

Thursday 5th July 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 
It’s hard to believe we’re almost at the end of another school year.  Here are some dates for your diary running up to the end of 
term.  These dates will also be posted on the school website calendar.  Please check text messages for any further updates. 
 

Date Year Group Event 

Friday 6th July Y6 Conyers transition (1day) 

Monday 9th July  Specific Parents SIRF drop in for those selected to take part in SIRF 18 

Tuesday 10th July Specific Parents SIRF drop in for those selected to take part in SIRF 18 

Wednesday 11th July Whole School Sports Day 1:20pm (weather permitting) 

Friday 13th July Whole School Race for Life 2pm (weather permitting) 

Monday 16th July All Pupils Meet the new teacher session 

Tuesday 17th July   Y5  Y5 Church Visit 

Wednesday 18th July  Y5 
New Starters 

 
All Pupils 

Y5 Visit to Tees Barrage 
Reception Parents welcome meeting 3:30pm 
Reports to parents 
(Y6 reports will be posted out a day earlier if child is 
on transition) 

Thursday 19th July  Reception  EY Trip to Saltburn 

Monday 23rd July Invited Parents 
Whole School 

Superstar Assembly 9:05am 
Summer Fun Day 

 
We are also taking part in Themed Weeks as part of the National Curriculum.  Please see below: 
 

Week Beginning Theme 

2nd July Enterprise Week 

9th July Sports Week 

16th July Local History Week 

 
We hope you can join us! 
 
Please look out for a new face at Mandale Mill – Miss Burke.  Miss Burke has been appointed to join Mrs Mellis as a full time PSA.  
Pop over and say hello! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Karen Mellis and Miss Rheanna Burke 
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